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Dear SHCS Families and Uvalde Community, 

Sacred Heart Catholic School has been preparing all summer to welcome current and new 

families for the 2022-2023 school year! Our goal this year is to provide a supportive learning 

environment, in a safe and secure campus, with an atmosphere of love, grace, and unity. Here are 

a few highlights which will all be completed by the first day of school on August 15th: 

 

• Needs-based tuition assistance for families 

• Emotional support through a full-time campus counselor  

• A state-of-the art security system  

• Main entrance security verification system 

• Installation of 8ft steel fencing to replace existing fencing  

• Installation of ballistic grade windows and proximity doors in school and cafeteria that 

meet the National Institute of Justice level IIA requirements. 

• A new cafeteria activity center 

 

In addition to the many upgrades at Sacred Heart Catholic School, we will also continue to 

provide academic excellence. Here are a few highlights: 

 

• Faith formation  

• PreK-1st grade: Basic swimming instruction  

• School-wide: Social-emotional development (interactive) Kimochis curriculum  

• Lego Education/robotics PreK3-6th grade 

• Hydroponics and box garden curriculum (partnership with Texas A&M Agriculture life) 

• Audio Engineering, Digital Photography, Graphic Design and Digital Film electives (6th) 

• Martial Arts Hybrid P.E. class     

•  Music class (once a week) 

• I-PADS for each student 

• Introduction to Coding (K-5th) #1 foreign language of the future 

• Cursive Handwriting (2nd grade-6th grade) 

• Science, Technology, Religion, Engineering, Arts, Mathematics integration into all 

classes!!!  

 
Please share with community members these amazing addtions happening at Sacred Heart Catholic 

School. Enrollment is growing. If interested in enrolling your child, please email Joseph Olan, the 

Principal at jolan@sacredheartuvalde.org 
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